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The Fighting Badger Band has finished a very successful competitive marching band season and is now 

moving towards the concert portion of the year. They will be performing at BBPB High School’s 

Veteran’s Day Program on Friday, November 11th.  

 

Mariachi Azul y Plata is gearing up for their competitive season starting in January. Two of their contest 

pieces are already learned.  

  


